GeorcE W. BusH

January 15, 2001

Dr. Selvin Kumar

PO Box 47
Saint Leonard. MD 20685-0047

Dear Selvin,

Dick Cheney and | want to thank you for all you have done for us.
Your leadership. energy. and generous commitment of time were
crucial to our campaign’s success.

| am grateful for your hard work and honored you were on my team.
I look forward to leading our great country.

Sincerely,
B s

(eorge W. Bush
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